
Community Safety Committee  26 January 2021 

Report of the Chief Executive  
 

UPDATE ON ISSUES OF NOISE AND ODOUR FROM PREMISES 
AFFECTING RESIDENTS OF TROWELL AND STAPLEFORD 

1. Purpose of report 

To provide information on issues of odour and noise from premises in Erewash, 
affecting residents of Trowell and Stapleford. 

2. Detail 

Concern has been raised in respect of impact on residents, particularly within 
Trowell and Stapleford, from odour and noise from waste plants located on 
Hallam Fields Industrial Estate within the neighbouring authority of Erewash.   It 
is believed complaints have increased this year and representations have been 
made to the local ward Councillors and Members of Parliament.  An update has 
been requested. 
 
The waste plants are regulated (issued permits) by the Environment Agency and 
this is the most appropriate authority to deal with the complaints from residents. 
 
An overview of the background, complaints and ongoing action is included in the 
appendix. 

Recommendation 

The Committee is asked to NOTE the report. 

Background papers 

Nil 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


